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Saturday, March 24, 2012

SUNPROJECT - TGP (The Growth Project) 2012 Call for Choreographers

free7777free@gmail.com

 
SUNPROJECT announces call for submissions to “S.P The Growth Project 2012” an opportunity for emerging choreographers to present new
work.
SP The Growth Project will be held at Ballet Arts located at City Center in Midtown Manhattan in June.

SP The Growth Project aims to bring unique, fresh, independent, emerging choreographers to an audience of variety, So that they can develop
together.

If you are interested in participating, Please send an e-mail to free7777free@gmail.com

to request an application.

We look forward to hearing from you.

This project is supported by Ballet Arts.
www.sunproject.co
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